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Dear MIRC Committee,

I am absolutely opposed to any Medicaid Expansion through the Federal Government/Obamacare in 
Virginia.  Our first priority should be reform of the current system.  A thorough clean up and out from the 
top down - no stone left unturned.   STOP THE WASTE AND ABUSE of the current system.  I am 
convinced this would give us plenty of money to work with.

Furthermore, Washington has no money, they are $17 trillion dollars in debt!  They owe more than they 
take in!  That is not solvency!  Ladies and Gentlemen, that is a fact!  The federal government was never 
intended by our founders to be our source. 

Please take a bold stand and say NO to any more federal intrusion and overreach. Let us be an example 
to other states and boldly declare our independence and maintain our freedom to craft creative solutions 
for the citizens of Virginia.   Surely, we are a more creative people than to just raise taxes and throw 
more money at a problem.  Let's help those that are truly needy, but let's do it in an honest and 
sustainable way.  Handing out borrowed money is not honest or sustainable.  More money is not the 
answer,  it never is.

Thank you.

Sally Fritzsche
Mechanicsville, VA

--
Sally Fritzsche
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